
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                    

                                                                                   

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us at 

volunteerprop@gmail.com 

JOIN PROP 

PROP can’t function without parent involvement  

Opportunities are available to help with committees and officer 

roles next year. Nominations are currently being taken and 

voting will take place at the May 4th meeting. We also need 

help with the various programs and events that fall under the 

PROP committees.  Please contact volunteerprop@gmail.com 

for more information on how to get involved next year. 

Ways to Fulfill Your Volunteer Requirement 
 

 

 PROPsicle Program on Spirit Day 
 

We need help passing out popsicles during the lunch periods on 

Spirit Days.  Our next Spirit Day is Friday, April 7th.  Please contact 

Michele at mccueinaz@gmail.com if you are available. 

Caught Being Good Prizes 

Friday, April 21st from 10:30 -12:45. We are looking for volunteers at 

lunch to help pass out prizes. Please contact Heather at 

haramon80@gmail.com if you can help. 

7th & 8th Grade Parents 

We need your help to make it a great promotion 

experience for our students.  Please help at the April 8th car 

wash.  Also, we need help decorating for Promotion and other 

tasks.  Contact Pat at trish.oneil8@gmail.com to sign up. 
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Labels for Education 
Program Ending! 

Check your cupboards 
for these labels and 

turn them in with your 
Box Tops. The class 
that sends in THE 

MOST of these UPC 
labels by April 28th will 

win a cookie party.  
Help us make our last 
submission a big one! 

The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday, 

April 6th at 8:15 A.M. in 
the Parent Room.  Join 
us at 8:00 A.M. before 

the meeting for 
socializing and coffee!   

This will be an 
important meeting as 

we will be taking 
nominations for 

PROP elections in 
May. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

VOLUNTEER NEEDS 

 

Turn in 

your Box 

Tops! 

The final Box Top pick 

up will be Friday, April 

28th.  The class which 

turns in the most Box 

Tops will receive a 

Pizza Party and the 

second place class will 

receive a Cookie Party 

sponsored by PROP. 

The Harkins Summer Tickets Have Arrived! 

Ticket distribution will take place: 

The following Wednesdays from 7:30 – 8:15 A.M.:  

April 5th, April 19th, and May 3rd in the PROP Room 

 

Wednesday, April 5th 5:00 – 7:00 P.M. during Cookie Dough Order 

Pick-Up at the North side of the building 
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